Sea Tel TV

Quality. Performance. Reliability.

THANK YOU

for being a valued customer

Get up to a $2,000 rebate when upgrading
your current Sea Tel TV antenna to the
new generation, state-of-the-art
Sea Tel TV system*

* Rebate is available when replacing a legacy Sea Tel or SAILOR satellite TV system with a brand new Sea Tel or SAILOR TV system.
Simply show this flyer to your preferred Cobham SATCOM partner/dealer along with proof of the system being
replaced and you will receive the cash rebate on your purchase of the new Sea Tel or SAILOR TV system.

Offer is available from June 1, 2015 until September 30, 2015.




